
Aeromag Survey
AGL suspended our aeromag 
survey on 7 February 2013 
after our local conditions 
proved too challenging for the 
airship.

We are currently sourcing a 
contractor to complete the 
aeromag survey to gather 
geological data via helicopter.  

No start date has been set 
for the work at this time. AGL 
will update the community 
when details of the works are 
known.
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